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 Homework 
 
Years 1 – 3 have already been sent their weekly 
homework schedule and Years 4-6 will receive theirs 
today.  

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Water Bottles 
 
It is school policy that children only have water 
in the bottles that they bring to school.  If we 
become aware that children have juice in their 
bottles, we will replace it with water. 
 

Reception children book bags 
Can reception children bring book bags into 
school after half term as we plan to start 
sending reading books home. 
 

Reading at home 
Thanks for supporting your children’s reading at 
home.  Just 10 mins a day makes a noticeable 
difference. 
 

Events for the Newsletter 

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
If you have any news/notices of community/local 
events please email us  
 
Deadline is Monday 3.30 for  
inclusion on next Newsletter 
 

School Contact Details 

 
admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
01588 673347 
 
Please note that you may receive a phone call 
from school on 
01588 674825. 
This number only rings out. 
 
To contact the school please ring 01588 673347 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Flu Immunisation 
 
This took place at school today – please look in 
your child’s book bag for a note. 
 

Late pick up 
 

We understand that on occasions you may be 
late picking up children.  Please ring us so that 
we know what time to expect you.   
 
Please note that, if children are picked up late, 
we may have to break our bubbles, depending 
on the staff in school, which we are anxious not 
to do. 
 
If you have changed your contact details can 
you let us know ASAP  
 

Waterproof coats 
 

Can you make sure your child has a waterproof 
coat with a hood in school.  We still go out into 
the playground if it is drizzling.  
 

No PD Day Friday 23rd October 
 

We DO NOT have a PD day on Friday 23rd 
October and children should be in school. 
 
 

Parents’ Zoom Meetings 
 

Please find a letter about these in your eldest 
child’s book bag. 

 


